
 

 

 

 

 
Billerud makes high performance packaging materials for a low carbon society. We are a global leader in paper and packaging  

materials made from cellulose fibers, and we are passionately committed to sustainability, quality and customer value.  
We serve customers in more than 100 countries through nine production units in Sweden, USA, and Finland, and  

around 5,800 employees in over 19 countries. Billerud is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
www.billerud.com 

 

Press release 
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Billerud initiates cost savings to strengthen competitiveness  

Billerud has decided to launch a cost saving program targeting annualized savings of 

SEK 800 million. The planned cost savings will affect Billerud’s European operations and 

Group functions globally and will include reduction of up to 650 positions.  

Due to the weakened market conditions in Europe, which has resulted in a negative profit trend, 

Billerud has decided to launch a cost saving program targeting annualized savings of SEK 800 

million. The planned cost saving program is expected to have a noticeable positive impact from 

the first quarter of 2026, and to reach full effect at the end of 2026.  

The measures under the cost saving program will focus on reducing fixed costs through strict 

cost prioritization, streamlined ways of working and personnel reductions across all functions 

and locations in Billerud’s Region Europe and Group functions. The plans involve a potential 

reduction of up to 650 positions. Local negotiations with the unions will begin shortly. 

“In this challenging market situation for the European paper and packaging industry, we must 

maintain our focus and accelerate progress within items that we can control. With this program 

we are taking proactive measure to reduce our cost base even further and strengthen Billerud’s 

long-term competitiveness and profitability,” says Ivar Vatne, Billerud’s President and CEO.   

Restructuring costs of SEK 350 million related to the cost saving program will impact the result 

in the third quarter of 2025. The restructuring costs will be reported as items affecting 

comparability.  

 

For further information, please contact 

Andrei Krés, CFO, +46 8 553 335 72, andrei.kres@billerud.com 

Pia Rosin, Senior Director Brand & Communication, +46 8 553 335 97, pia.rosin@billerud.com  

 

This information constituted inside information prior to publication. This is information that Billerud AB (publ) is 

obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for 

publication, through the agency of the contact persons set out above, at 07:00 CET on 18 September, 2025. 

 


